
Important Update: New Deposit Policy for All Orders 

 

Dear Valued Customers, 

We're writing to let you know about an update to our ordering process that will help us 
continue providing you with the best possible service and efficient project turnaround. 

Effective immediately, all new orders will require a minimum 50% deposit before 
production begins. This deposit secures your order and allows us to promptly allocate 
resources, order materials, and schedule your project. 

We understand that every business operates differently, and we value the relationships 
we've built. If you have a pre-existing agreement or specific terms in place with Right Hand 
Print, those arrangements will, of course, remain active. This new policy primarily applies 
to new orders and customers without established payment terms. 

This change helps us streamline our operations and maintain our commitment to quality 
and timely delivery for everyone. 

If you have any questions or would like to discuss this further, please don't hesitate to 
reach out to us at (734) 922-2013 or thomas@righthandprint.com 

Thank you for your continued business and understanding. 

Sincerely, 

The Team at Right Hand Print 

 


